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Hello respected city council officials,
I'm am writing to provide a written comment on the LMC Southpark Master Plan,
Development Agreement & Site Plan Entitlement. I think the LMC Marymoor Project (LMC
MArymoor One) is a great idea and the plan for this new Marymoor neighborhood will be
highly beneficial to our growing community, and the youngsters in our community. I
especially love the amount of attention and effort the city council is putting in to ensure that
this neighborhood is an eclectic neighborhood visibly different from the Downtown and
Overlake urban centers that provides residents access to parks, public transportation, food
gardens, outdoor amenities, fitness centers, and commercial offices. As a Redmond resident I
am very excited to see all the different facets of this plan and am looking forward to see it
come to fruition! 

Thank you for your time and dedication towards our community!
~Aasiya Sathar
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